RESUME

DISCUSSION OF NOVEMBER 12 MEETING AND FUTURE RETREAT

Currently the first regular meeting in November is scheduled for Thursday, November 12 due to
VACO Annual Conference and Wednesday, November 11 being a holiday (Veteran’s Day).
Since the VACO Conference is virtual this year, Staff is checking with the Board to see if they
would like to move the meeting back to its normal date, which would be Tuesday, November 10.
In addition, Staff is proposing two dates for a future retreat; Thursday November 5 or Thursday,
November 12 if the Board chooses to change its regular meeting to Tuesday, November 10.



